
 

 [Coba Steels] - Complete Application 

Monday, October 3, 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Re: Site Plan Application 
 Applicant: Mr. Rahim 
 Location:  Dodge Street – Coba Steels  

File Number:  SPA – 05 – 22  Submission No.: 01 Amendment No.: N/A 

Staff acknowledges receipt of your application and notes any future correspondence should 
reference the above-noted file number.  

The application is deemed complete at this time. 

We have circulated this application for comments to Development Review Team (DRT) members, 
which consists of Town of Cobourg and County Departments and Partner agencies. You will be 
informed if any adverse comments are received.  

Please contact Ganaraska Region Conservation Authority (GRCA), County of Northumberland, 
Plumbing Department, and Lakefront Utilities Services Inc. (LUSI) for additional Site Plan Review 
Fees. 

To ensure this application is being processed in the most efficient manner, please ensure all 
correspondence is either directed or copied to the Planning and Development Services 
Department.  This includes any correspondence addressing agency concerns. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

 
Anne Taylor Scott, 
Director of Planning and Development,   
Planning and Development Division, Town of Cobourg 
 

[Planning - SPA - SUB 1 - All Documents (sharepoint.com)]  

CC: GRCA, LUSI, County of Northumberland  

https://thetownofcobourg.sharepoint.com/sites/Planning/DRT/Forms/Case%20View.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FPlanning%2FDRT%2FDodge%20Street%20%2D%20Coba%20Steel%2FDRT%2FIncoming%2FSPA%20%2D%20SUB%201&viewid=e59db71f%2D1160%2D4114%2D9543%2D640bfa2768f4

